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The third transnational meeting was organized at the University of Poznan February 2022 with the 
same representatives of the BRIGHT project and basically with the same goals, to monitor the 
progress of the activities, financial aspects, to communicate changes in rules and regulations imposed 
by the Romanian National Agency and also to take care about all the technical activities that are 
required to be realized in the project.  

 
Prof.dr. eng. Remigiusz Łabudzki (Technical Univ. of Poznan, Poland), Assoc.Prof. Razvan Pacurar (Technical 

Univerity of Cluj-Napoca), Prof. Milos Simonovic (University of Nis, Serbia), Assoc. prof. MSc. Eng. Peter Koštál (STU 
Bratislava) and Assoc. Prof. Sven Maricic (University of Juraj Dobrila, Croatia) are the responsible persons of the BRIGHT 
partners’ consortium, they were presented the main particular aspects related to Intellectual outputs and they have 
presented also the logistic and team coming of their home institute which will be actively work on the BRIGHT project.  

The SMEs partners that are also involved in the BRIGHT Consortium (director of BIZZCOM company of Slovakia 
- Mr. Bransilav Rabara and director of B.M. Plast company of Croatia – Mr. Senka Babic), even if they do not have the 
role of coordinating the work on different Intellectual outputs, they have shared their knowledge and how they can 
contribute from the practical point of view on the BRIGHT project activities in the field of 3D printing for medical 
applications, but also in developing and realizing of different types of applications in the field of Virtual Reality / 
Augmented Reality, since they have high experience and expertise in this field and they can bring added value in the 
BRIGHT project.  

 

 
Most important discussions was about the Intellectual Output IO2 the toolkit manual and the e-virtual 

laboratory, which has to be finished until July 2022. Some aspects related to IO2 and IO3 was presented and discused 
with the responsibles (Prof. Răzvan Păcurar, TUCN, project manager, responsible of IO2) + Prof. Peter Kostal (STU 
Trnava, responsible of IO3). 
Was presented the plan regarding the project activities in 2022 (Learning Teaching Training, Transnational Project 
Meetings, Multiplier Events).  
 

      
 



       
 

 

 
The agenda of the TPM event was the following: 
 

 
 

           
 

Prof. Răzvan Păcurar (TUCN) present aspects related to Project Management: Status related to staff employed 
in the project (hiring issues, contracts, responsibilities), Status related to the activity reported so far (timesheets + 
fulfilling the timesheets), Status about financial expenses (financial balance). 
Aspects related to the disseminating possibilities (disseminating plan) and involving of potential stakeholders in the field 
of 3D printing / medical applications on each region was discused.     

At the end of the meeting discussions were focused also on the events that are scheduled to be organized by 
the BRIGHT consortium, the monitoring and organizing of the activities that have to be realized in 2022 according to the 
BRIGHT project schedule.  

One important event is scheduled to be organized by the BRIGHT consortium in July 2022 – BRIGHT 
International Summer School on: 3D experience platform for medical application. The event will be organized by the 
University of Juraj Dobrila, Croatia in cooperation with BRIGHT partners’ consortium in the period 18-29.07.2022. 
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